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It hasn’t been all lux and veritas, but I’ve had my share, and of good fortune as well.
In an effort to prolong the sixties (I thought indefinitely then), I lived in San Francisco until 1977 when, repossessed by an innate midwestern sensibility, I landed in Chicago, where I still reside. With two partners, I own and manage a commercial facility planning and interior design firm, with a client base consisting primarily of Fortune 500 types, who require me to act my age, and an employee base of fifty with a median age of twenty-seven, who require me not to admit it. The alarmingly small profit margins of my chosen career are luckily far outweighed by the enormous pleasure and creative expression derived from our work; it has been a great experience growing up with this still emerging profession.
Although I travel well and regularly. I’ve not been back to New Haven since ’69. What’s worse (though obviously correlative), my communication with those of you who brightened and shined our four years together has diminished to the rarest and seemingly most herculean kind of fleeting correspondence, or none at all.
It would be good to reestablish some of those lost contacts (you know who you are) in our next twenty-five and to maybe even see you (or pretend to) at our fiftieth. Be well, and have some fun.

